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April 25, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Ms Lee:

I am pleased to see you support a clean budget bill. I count on you as

my representative and a member of the appropriations committee to work

to avoid riders. It is offensive to hear of administration plans to barter

peoples health insurance for an immoral wall. From your comments it seems

clear that you will not be dragged into such a crude and poorly planned

attempt at negotiation. Many republicans appear willing to go along with

these vicious plans leaving your strong opposition in appropriations as our

countries best remaining hope.

Please assure me that you will stand strong in budget negotiations.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our responsible government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


